From: Latimer Burris, Amani

To: Urban Design Comments

Cc: Stouder, Heather; Kapusta-Pofahl, Karen
Subject: 77926 3100 East Washington Avenue
Date: Wednesday, November 8, 2023 3:02:27 PM

Commissioners,

As the Alder of District 12, I am writing to suggest that the
final approval for this project be moved to the next meeting.
This will allow the developer to hear from the residents of
the community around this project which has not been formally
done.

To this point, a public hearing and community meeting has been
scheduled for Thursday, November 9th, 2023.

I think it would behoove Bear Development to hear directly from
the residents as I know there are concerns around parking,
street use, noise and other issues. Upon receipt I will
forward my suggestion to the development team with Bear
Development.

Thank you,

Alder Amani

Alder Amani

Amani Latimer Burris

Alder, City of Madison, District 12
Text/Cell: (608)345-8747
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